
 

 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR A PLANNING PERMIT 
 
The land affected by the application is located at: 

 14-16 Hawthorn Road CAULFIELD NORTH  VIC  3161 

The application is for a permit to: 
Construction of a four storey apartment building with associated basement within the General 
Residential Zone and alterations to an access to a Road Zone Category 1. 

The applicant for the permit is: Sixteen Hawthorn Pty Ltd 

The application reference number is: GE/DP-33521/2020 
 
You may look at the application at www.gleneira.vic.gov.au/advertplans  
or by scanning the QR code here. 
 
Due to Covid-19 plans are only available online at this time. Please let us 
know if you have any issues accessing this information online by calling us 
on 9524 3333.   
 
Any person who may be affected by the granting of the permit may object or 
make other submissions to the responsible authority in writing:  
•  by email — www.gleneira.vic.gov.au/submission 
•  by post — PO Box 42, Caulfield South 3162 
 
An objection must include the reasons for the objection and state how the 
objector would be affected. 
 
The responsible authority must make a copy of every objection available for 
any person free of charge until the end of the period during which an 
application may be made for review of a decision on the application. 
 
The responsible authority will not decide on the application before: 

06 July 2020 
If you object, the responsible authority will tell you it’s decision. 

http://www.gleneira.vic.gov.au/submission

